
From: staff@envintl.com <staff@envintl.com> 
Date: 7/3/2001 5:41:00 PM 
To: Environment International Ltd.; Bob Boudinot; Chuck Bennett; Corey Schmidt; Dan  
Tonnes; Dave Burdick; Dave Hedlin; Deeann Kirkpatrick; Ed Capasso; Fred Buckenmeyer; Gus  
Tjeersdma; Jacqueline Vander Veen; Larry Kunzler; Larry Wasserman; Lou Ellyn Jones; Ma 
Subject: Consensus! 
 
Dear Working Group Participants, 
 
In our June 25 meeting, the working group participants present reached 
consensus from the perspective of the Working Group regarding 
identification of the two “preferred alternatives” for analysis as a 
part of the environmental impact statement. Participants requested that 
we prepare a short report of proceedings. As a first step, attached 
find a statement of agreement memorializing the consensus of those 
present at the last meeting. EI also intends to prepare an executive 
summary of proceedings for your review. We anticipate holding a short 
working group meeting over lunch in the next couple of weeks to bring 
these documents to closure. 
 
For those of you who could not make the last meeting, once you have 
reviewed the Statement of Agreement, please contact me by e-mail and 
phone so that we can note whether or not you concur in the consensus 
reached. For those who were present at the meeting, I would also 
appreciate your reviewing the statement of agreement and let me know if 
this is acceptable. It would be helpful to know whether the Statement 
of Agreement is a document that all in the Working Group can sign. 
 
Kudos to all for a successful process! We appreciate the time and 
effort you devoted to the working group. 
 
Should you have questions, suggestions, comments, or responses, I can be 
reached at (206) 525-3362. Happy 4th of July! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Valerie Lee 


